
COVID-19 and MUN’s SSQ Travel Health Insurance  
 
The latest notice (as of March 17, 2020) regarding SSQs coverage of emergency COVID expenses 
is located on the MyHR Group Insurance website under SSQ Travel Health Insurance 
 
https://www.mun.ca/hr/services/benefits/group.php 
 
If you require additional information, please contact Human Resources at 709-864-2434 or email 
myhr@mun.ca  

 
Given the rapidly changing situation members should contact SSQ or HR as COVID-19 related expenses 
are being looked at on a case by case basis. 
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